
 

 

 

Public Notice 

 

 

Date: 5 February 2019 

 

 

The Embassy of Japan in the Republic of South Sudan is happy to 

announce that the Embassy will start the service of issuing visas on 1 March 2019. 

We will accept applications from South Sudanese citizens and other 

nationals to process and examine them. 

Those who wish to travel to Japan would be kindly requested to visit the 

website of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Japan for more clarifications and 

guidelines. (https://www.mofa.go.jp/j_info/visit/visa/index.html#section3) 

 

 

Consular Department, the Embassy of Japan in the Republic of South Sudan. 
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